Kester, Tony

'Chris Bickley' <cbickley@Ilowcountrycog.org>
8/6/2014 11:06:51 AM

RE: Christmas in the Lowcountry

Got you covered as soon as we get ours for the break room.

Tony Kester

Aging Director

South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350

Columbia, SC 29201

Phone 803-734-9910, Fax 803-734-9886
kester@aging.sc.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic email may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or otherwise protected from
disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this electronic mail or its contents by persons other than the
intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email so
that we may correct our internal records. Please then delete the original message.

From: Chris Bickley [mailto:cbickley@lowcountrycog.org]
Sent: Wednesday, August 06, 2014 10:28 AM

To: Kester, Tony

Cc: Hank D Amundson

Subject: Christmas in the Lowcountry

Elf Kester-

| understand we had an early Christmas yesterday at several senior centers.

Hank said Yancey was a combination of Santa Claus and Billy Graham.

He was also a great spirit lifter for participants and morale booster for staff.

| understand several directors are still happy and smiling this morning.

Good job. My only question now is, after giving away 60-inch TVs, what does he do for an encore?
Sorry | was tied up and couldn’'t be there.

Chris

By the way, if the flat screen warehouse isn't empty yet, we need two 60-inchers for the COG board room.
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